
Workman Township 
Monthly meeting – December 21, 2023 

Fisherman's Bay 
 

The November township board meeting was called to order at 4 pm by Chairman 
Jim Berg with all officers in attendance.  No citizens or visitors were present. 
Motion to approve the agenda was made by Supervisor Paris with second by 

Supervisor Jaworski.   
 

November Meeting Minutes were read by Clerk Essen.  Motion to accept the 
Minutes was made by Paris with second by Jaworski. 

 
Treasurer Berg presented the financial information.  The clerk and treasurer 

money balances agreee.  Motion by Paris with second by Jaworski to approve the 
treasurer report. 

 
Supervisor Jaworski did not have a report on buildings, fire, or first responders. 
Supervisor Paris reported on flag replacement at both the cemetry and townhall.  

The cemetery is in good shape for the winter.  Work is progessing on getting all the 
cemetery records on our website.  Supervisor Berg reported on roads and equip-
ment.  Year end grading has been completed and roads are in good shape.  The 

snowplow is ready for work when needed.  The grader finished the season without 
any problems.  Fall road check was completed with roads in good shape. 

 
The building and cemetery  survey was completed and it was discovered that part 
of the grader building is on an adjoining property – approximately 11 feet by 24 

feet. 
Township will need to work with adjoining property to ger an easement. 

 
Workman Township shares approximately ¼ mile of paved road with Shamrock 
Township.  The paved road is in need of repair.  We will work with Shamrock to 

determine cost and timing.   
 

Clerk Essen read the Claims to be paid, and after review and discussion motion to 
pay by Paris with second by Jaworski.  Next meeting to be on Thursay, December 

21 at 4 pm at Fisherman's Bay.  All necessary paperwork was reviewed and signed. 
At 4:57 pm motion to adjourn was made by Paris with second by Jaworski. 

 
Meeting adjourned 

 
Respectfully submitted, Wanda Essen, Township Clerk 


